
CORA EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, May 1, 2013 

Present: Cindy, Rob, Carmen, James, Paul, Christina, Leanne 

Absent:          Sharon 

Meeting Called to order at 8:00pm  
Agenda and Last Meeting’s Minutes:  approved  

 
Membership - We currently have 939 members which is good for a non-sprint year.  The on 

line system is working well. 
CORA Club memberships – New are Edmonton and Victoria Youth Paddling Club. 
There was a discussion on Youth Clubs being their own entity as a paddling Club. 
Deadline for Clubs to register with CORA is today, May 1, 2013 before the Club due increases. 
 

Finance - The Board reviewed the current financial report. 
 
Teleconferencing - Christina has been dealing with the CORA teleconferencing service and 

rates with Telus.  She is looking into this with Bell for a much lower rate.  Rob will now contact 
Telus to set up a business account for CORA. 
 

Communications – Upcoming CORA race write ups are all listed on CORA Website.  Paul is 

looking out for spams.   
 

Grants - James to follow up to finalize the recent Clinic Grants that were approved for payout; 

FVDBC.  Also, a Kelowna steer Clinic grant.   Kamloops is to send in a RME Grant application. 
 
Previously approved Grants pending paid receipts to be submitted to CORA Board before 
payout:    RME Grants for Soar, Delta and ORPC. 
 

CORA Cup:   Christine reports that the 2013 races and rules will now be posted to the CORA 

website for the start of the CORA Point races.   

 
Sprint Update:  The Nationals are in September.  Donna monitors the Sprint inquiries coming 

in to CORA.  Donna is going to the Rio AGM and will return to report on her recommendations. 

 
Short Term Paddler Development -  Cindy will continue to work with James on this. 

 
Long Term Development for CORA - Will be discussed further at the next meeting. 
 

New Business - none 

     Next Meeting – Wednesday, June 5, 2013   8:00pm  


